
May 14, 2023 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Graduation day is upon us – the culmination of many years of challenging work and 
effort by students and their families. We will graduate the Class of 2023 on Monday 
May 15. Ceremony starts promptly at 7:30 am. Information about graduation, 
parking, entrance what you can bring or not bring is available to view on our 
school’s website. 

o Please note that Tropicana Field Security does not allow for bags or 
backpacks to be brought into the stadium. It is best to bring as little as 
possible as you will be checked in by security before entrance. 

 We have an adjusted bell schedule for graduation day Monday May 15. It is attached 
to this communication and found on our school’s website. Any underclassmen 
showing up to school during graduation will be able to study and do schoolwork in 
our cafeteria and/or Media Center from 7:10 to 10 am. 

 We will have lunch at 10 am on Monday, May 15 followed by even day abbreviated 
classes, periods starting at 10:37 am Periods 2, 4, 6 and 8 

 It is imperative that all underclassmen in Biology, Algebra, Geometry, US History 
and English classes sit and complete their end of course exam. Makeups will be held 
every day through this week. Students who are unsure about their testing status 
should talk to their administrator or school counselor. 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 
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